
Woodthorne Road South, Tettenhall, Wolverhampton, WV6 8XL  

Telephone number: 01902558544 

School website: www.woodthorneprimary.org/  

 Email address: woodthorneprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk   

Headteacher: Mr T Hinkley 

Dear parents …  
Corona Virus updates 
All updates can be  found 

on the school website 
where there is a link to 

the latest advice from the 
government.  

https://
www.perryhall.co.uk/
coronavirus-advice/  

and  
 https://www.gov.uk/

government/publications/
coronavirus-outbreak-faqs-
what-you-can-and-cant-do/
coronavirus-outbreak-faqs-
what-you-can-and-cant-do  

This year is the 60th 
Anniversary of the opening of 

Woodthorne School. 
 

We hope to celebrate this by learning all 
about Woodthorne’s past and what school 
was like way back in the 1960’s, 70’s, 80’s 
and even 90’s.  

We have five decades to cover... 

We want YOU to tell US what you want to 
learn about.  

Please email us any ideas you have or 
questions you would like to know the 
answers to by Friday 5th June.  

We will also be launching some Year 4 
competitions surrounding the 60th 
Anniverasry celebrations! (see Competition 
Box)  

Competition Time! 
We are asking members of Year 4 to 
design a poster informing everyone 
about Woodthorne’s 60th Anniversary. 

We will choose a winner from 4P and 
4C. 

Winners will be announced and 
displayed on the website.  

Entries to the email please by Monday 
8th June.  

Woodthorne News 

Year 4  

Monday 1st June 

Thank you for all of your hard work so far, the work submitted before half term was 
outstanding, yet again. We are so proud of you all for keeping up your diligence and 
determination to continue your home learning. Here are a few that caught our eye this 
week:  

 

Teachers’ Corner—What have we been up to?  

Mrs Cotterill turned an old wooden pallet into a decorative garden feature with a bit of paint and some 
colourful buckets. Mrs Priest and her children had lots of fun in their paddling pool in the glorious sunshine.  

Hello Year 4   
We hope you are all well and staying safe. How was everyone’s half 

term break?  
The sun has been shining, 
The skies have been blue, 

          As each day passes,  
          We’re still missing you! 
Love from Mrs Cotterill, Mrs Priest and Miss Smith xxx 

Siya Charlie Eva 
Esme 
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